
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The school closure weekly newsletters will be sent out 

as a message using the My Ed app.  If you have not 

downloaded the app yet and are having difficulties, 

please use the contact section of the website.  

 

School has been closed for a week now, I am sure the 

weather has helped to lift spirits at this difficult time.   

 

The work that was set before school closed was to cover 

2 weeks, so that takes us up to the Easter Holidays.  If 

you didn’t manage to collect your child’s envelope of 

work, it is available on the website.  If you are not in 

isolation and want to collect the work, please send a 

message through the app and we will arrange for this to 

be available.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The work for the Easter Holidays will be available soon 

and we will advise you of when this is. 

 

Wishing all of our Chadsmead families the very best 

during this unprecedented time.  Stay Safe.  

 

NHS Update  

 

Please make sure you are staying up-to-date with the 

most recent guidance on our national response to 

Coronavirus (Covid-19).  

 

Use the NHS website:   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
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